
 
 

 

 

Memorandum 

 
June 12, 2015 

 

 
To:  TR-144056 - File 

 

From:  Lori Halstead, Transportation Specialist, Rail Safety  

 

Subject: TR-144056 – Clark County Chelatchie Prairie Railroad   

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project 

To Improve the Crossing Surface  

 

On February 12, 2015, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

awarded a GCPF grant totaling $20,000 to Clark County Chelatchie Prairie Railroad for a project 

related to crossing surface improvements. The GCPF grant will pay a portion of the total costs of 

improvements at the intersection of NE 78th Street and the railroad’s tracks.  

 

On June 8, 2015, Clark County Chelatchie Prairie Railroad submitted a request for 

reimbursement for the project. Rail Safety staff received pictures of the new crossing surface and 

paperwork justifying that the project was completed according to the specifications outlined in 

the order approving the grant. The total GCPF cost is $20,000.  

 

Please close this docket. 

 

 

 

http://www.utc.wa.gov/Pages/default.aspx

